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Beloved Church,

We are writing to notify the congregation of the resignation of our
Ministry Coordinator, Sarah Mosely, after a year of invaluable service
to Open Hearts. She has been an integral part of our community,
dedicating time, effort, and love to enhance our ministries and support
our mission in our first year.

Sarah has exemplified dedication, creativity, and a true servant's
heart. Her contributions have touched the lives of us all, bringing us
closer together as a faith community, especially in enriching our
children’s and youth programming.

On August 18, please join us in celebrating her at a drop-in
reception in Trinity Hall after worship as we express our heartfelt
thanks and appreciation for all she has brought to Open Hearts.

Sarah has expressed that she will continue to be a part of Open
Hearts UMC's ministry as a church member and looks forward to
serving alongside you. We trust that God has great plans for Sarah in
the next chapter of her journey. Please pray for her as she begins
her new professional opportunities and for Open Hearts as we
continue to build our staff for the important ministries here.

In Christ,




Rev. Karen Jones and your Staff-Parish Relations Team

Website : openheartsumcsc.org
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